
Kiangsu-Chekiang College (Shatin) 
 

March 31, 2017 

 

 

Ref. No.:28 

 

 

Dear Parents 
Summer School Uniforms 

 

 

Please be informed that students are required to wear summer uniforms as from Monday,   

April 24, 2017.  For the period from Monday, April 3 to Saturday, April 22, students may 

have discretion to wear either summer or winter uniforms.  It is to be noted that no other 

clothing is allowed. 

 

 

 

           

Yours faithfully 

 

 

WONG CHONG YEE 

Principal 

 
 
 
 

沙田蘇浙公學 

檔號：28 

 

 

敬啟者： 

 
夏季校服 

 

本校訂定二○一七年四月二十四日（星期一）起學生需穿著夏季校服。學生於 

四月三日（星期一）至四月二十二日（星期六）期間，可選擇穿著夏季或冬季

校服，其他式樣服裝一律不獲批准。 

 

此致 

各位家長 

 

 

 

 

沙田蘇浙公學啟 

 

二一七年三月三十一日 


